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The Department of Commerce, Faculty of Commerce and Business, University of Delhi is in 

the process of Undergraduate course revision for B. Com. (Hons.), B. Com. and BA 

Commerce Based Courses in accordance with Undergraduate Curriculum Framework (UGCF 

– 2022) based on New Education Policy (NEP – 2020), therefore all the stakeholders (Faculty 

members , Students , Alumni, Employers etc.) are requested to give their feedback/ inputs on 

the formulated structure and syllabi for the abovementioned programmes via the following 

Google form link latest by 09-05-2022. 

    https://forms.gle/amjtw8Nkbs3S2Bxr6 

 

The syllabi for the programmes are duly available on Department of Commerce’s website 

(http://commerce.du.ac.in/?Undergraduate-Courses-Revision )  
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